

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

McAtee Construction Company

Pam Cherry <pcherry@co.morgan.co.us>
To: jared.ebert@state.co.us

Wed, Jun 28, 2017 at 3:15 PM

Jared-

Morgan County has received your memo dated June 23, 2017 related to McAtee Construction Company request for change to their pit.

This change will require an updated Special Use Permit, as well as a Floodplain Development Permit. Please have them contact our office.

Thank you
Pam Cherry, MPA, CFM
Morgan County Planning Administrator
Floodplain Administrator
231 Ensign Street; Box 596
Fort Morgan, CO 80701
970-542-3526
pcherry@co.morgan.co.us